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Thank	you	for	the	opportunity	to	have	input	into	the	Gannawarra	Shire	Council's	Electoral
Structure	Review.

I'd	like	to	see	either	no	wards	or	seven	wards	with	one	councillor	in	each	ward.	We	would	then
continue	to	have	seven	councillors	in	our	Shire	and	divide	it	into	seven	wards	with	approximately
the	same	population	in	each	ward	e.g.	1,500	people	in	each.

My	reason	for	this	proposition	is	that	I	believe	seven	councillors	already	works	well	across	our	large
shire	of	3,735	square	kilometres.	I	also	believe	that	seven	wards	will	encourage	our	seven
councillors	to	work	more	positively	together	for	the	benefit	of	all	the	communities	in	our	wonderful
Shire.

Thank	you	again.

Cr	Jane	E	Ogden


